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Hello Harinder.  I'm sorry we didn't get a chance to meet at the hearing.  It was certainly an interesting 
experience.  Unfortunately, I have been retained in this matter by the CEA and have been instructed by their 
attorneys not to communicate information to the CEC outside of the "official" process of hearings and written 
submissions.   I do anticipate being in Sacramento next week with the CEA staff  though - perhaps we can get 
together then and discuss the model in person.  I assume that the CEA attorneys will have worked out a 
communication policy for me to follow by then.  Thanks!  Paul.  
 
 
 
C. Paul Wazzan, Ph.D. 
Director 
LECG, LLC 
2049 Century Park East, Suite 2300 
Los Angeles , California , 90067 
Direct:   310.556.0622 
Main:    310.556.0709 
Cell:       310.210.6216 
pwazzan@lecg.com 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Dear Mr. Wazzan: 
 
First of all, let me thank you for attending and speaking at the October 13, 2009 public hearing for Docket No. 
09-AAER-1C. In your comments, you stated that you observed a significant mathematical error in the Staff Report 
without providing any additional detail.  Could you please provide the basis for this comment so we can review?
 
Sincerely, 
 
Harinder Singh 
Appliance Efficiency Program 
Efficiency and Renewable Energy 
California Energy Commission 
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